
    

 

 
 

Brussels, 12 October 2020 
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
We have the pleasure of inviting you to next FABEC Expert Workshop. We will 
mainly focus on environmental and operational topics in relation to Vertical Flight 
Efficiency (VFE) within FABEC. 
 
 

FABEC VFE Expert Workshop  

Thursday, 10 December 2020 

10:00 - 15:30 

Online 

 
On the initiative of SC Environment, this workshop will be held with the aim of 
exchanging views between FABEC ANSPs, airlines and flight plan service providers 
on concrete environmental and operational aspects regarding Vertical Flight 
Efficiency in the FABEC area. It will give to all participating stakeholders the 
opportunity to discuss together of what could be envisaged in the future. The 
attached detailed agenda will provide you with the topics to be discussed.  
 
To register for the workshop please go to 
https://www.fabec.eu/registrations/vfe_brussels2020/ prior to 30 November 2020. If 
you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Nadine 
Meesen by email (nadine.meesen@fabec.eu) of by phone: +32 475 9999 48 or +32 2 
206 20 23. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the event. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ilona Sitova      John Santurbano 
FABEC Chair SC Environment   FABEC Champion Environment  
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